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Good afternoon  
 
As we come to the end of the hottest week of the year so far, I would like to thank all the families 
who have responded to our email regarding transition visits for Years 2, 3, 4 and 5; we are very 
much looking forward to the opportunity to meet with the children and hope that will help to support 
their transition back into school in September. Also to the email to gauge interest in a potential 
summer holiday club – we will be looking through your responses and make a decision as to the 
viability of offering a club early next week.  
 
Free School Meal Vouchers 

As you may have seen in the news this week, the Government have extended Free 
School Meal provision to include the summer holidays. If you think you might be   
eligible and would like to receive supermarket vouchers over the summer please  
apply online at 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals. The 

process is very quick and, as soon as we have confirmation your application has been accepted we can apply for the 
vouchers on your behalf. 
 
Year 2 Teams Meeting 
Next Thursday afternoon at 1:45, Mrs Yorke will be arranging a Teams meeting for our current Year 2s to talk about 
life in Class 3. Y2 families will be able to access the session in the same way as you join the weekly Teams catch-up.  
 
We will be setting up Teams meetings for Years 4 and 5 to meet with Mrs Pellett-Ward in July.  
 
Teams Catch-Ups 
Our Teams meetings for Years 2 to 6 will be at the following times next Friday: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wrap Around Care 
By now you will all have received the provisional wraparound details for the Autumn term. We 
very much hope to be running a modified service in line with the protective measures that will be 
in place in September. Bookings can be made either via School Money or by returning the   
booking forms to the office.  
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Year Group Times 

Year 2 9:30 

Year 3 9:30 

Year 4  10:30 

Year 5  1:30 

Year 6  2:30 
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Key Worker Childcare 
As many of you know, TG has been open every week since 23rd March (without exception) to 
provide childcare for the children of key workers. The childcare provision will end on     
Thursday 16th July. I would like to thank all the TG staff who have worked tirelessly to ensure 
that the children in school have been well cared for and safe over this extremely challenging 
period. 
 

Class1 and Year 1 Home Reading Books 
Next week we will be sending home a further pack of reading books. Once again, we would like 
you to return the books you have been sharing this week in the plastic ziplock bag. The        
collection box will be situated next to Miss Harvey on the bottom playground for Class 1 and 
under the tree on the top playground for Y1 on Monday morning. 
 
Thank you to all the families who have emailed in photos of the comments recorded in the 

reading diaries; it is really helpful to the class teachers to share your feedback. Please do take photos of the         
comments you have written again this week and email it to the class teacher: 
 tgmissharvey@gmail.com or tgmisstaylor@gmail.com  
 The teachers will make contact with you where needed. 
 
 
Forest School  
We plan to take each group across to use the Forest School site again this week following the same schedule: 
 

Class 1 Monday & Thursday 

Y1 Rainbow Stars Tuesday 

Key Worker Kids Wednesday 

Crucial Crew Thursday  

Our advice to families is that we would prefer children to be dressed in a long sleeved top and long trousers/leggings 
when they visit forest school. Having arms and legs covered helps to minimise the risk of stings and scratches which 
are uncomfortable for the children and also necessitate close contact between staff and children to administer 1st Aid.  
 

Drop-off and Pick-up Windows 
A reminder that in the event that you arrive early, we would appreciate it if you would wait inside your car until it is 
time for your window to start, this way we can maintain the separation between the bubbles. 
 
We would also like to remind families that we have asked you to leave promptly once you have dropped off and     
collected your children so that the pathway outside school is kept clear for people to have the space to circulate safely 
and to minimise contact between the class bubbles. 
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Group Key Worker 
Kids 

Crucial Crew Y1 Rainbow 
Stars 

YR 

Drop Off 8.45 - 8.55 8.55 - 9.05 9.05 - 9.15 9.15 - 9.25 

Pick Up 3.20 - 3.30 3.10 - 3.20 3.00 - 3.10 2.50 - 3.00 
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